
 

 
 Babies & Beyond in May had 9 volunteers for a total of 54 hours. 
 Babies & Beyond in June had 5 volunteers for a total of 33 hours. 
 River Food Pantry for the 2 dates in June had 9 volunteers for a total of 29 hours. 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, June 20 had 4 volunteers for a total of 12 hours. 
 The NewBridge Labeling Project on Thursday, June 27 had 4 volunteers for a total of 22 

hours. 
 Received 33 knitted hats from Debbie’s Aunt, Kathleen Ward (who turned 100 years old last 

November). Will be given to Badger Childhood Cancer Network (33 hats @ 5 hours per hat = 
165 hours.) 

 
Volunteers Needed: 
 Iron Man – Goodie Bag Assembly on Wednesday, September 4. See Upcoming Projects for 

detail. 
 
New volunteer opportunity: 
 PBS Quilt Show is on September 5-7. Volunteers need to sign up online. (Info will be in the 

email.) If you sign up, please let Marion Jackson know how many hours you volunteered. 
 
 
Hold the Following Date: 
 Tri 4 Schools – Birdie Derby on Monday, November 11. 
 

 
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED 

 
REMINDER:  PLEASE CONTACT THE COORDINATOR ON THE ATTACHED UPCOMING 
PROJECT LIST FOR AUGUST, SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER IF YOU WANT TO VOLUNTEER. 
WE NEED TO KNOW HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE ATTENDING.  

READI  

 
 

 
(Retired Employees Are Dedicated Individuals) 

www.unitedwaydanecounty.org/get-involved/volunteer/readi 
www.facebook.com/readimadison 
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